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ADDABBO LANDS DISTRICT OFFICE 2 IN THE NORTH  

Queens, NY, March 26, 2010 – NYS Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr., today announced that he’s

opening another office before the end of April for the convenience of his constituents living

in the northern part of his 15  Senate District.  The new location is at 66-85 73  Place, off theth rd



corner of Metropolitan Avenue in Middle Village. The street-level entrance is wheelchair-

accessible.  

“I am delighted to finally personally serve my northern constituents from a second office

they can access more easily. Once we’ve officially opened, residents can make appointments

to visit with me or my staff to discuss issues that concern them.” Addabbo stated. “People in

the northern part of my district have been urging me to open a second, satellite office for

many months. This location is right within the center of that part of the district and is

accessible by public transportation.” Addabbo also noted it is located within the beautiful,

new LaRussa Dance Studio building, a few blocks from the Post Office and the Queens

Library. The lease has been signed; furniture, phones and equipment will soon be installed.

Addabbo expects the new office to be equipped with the 24 hour live operator service that

currently exists at his main district office soon after the grand opening. The senator is

optimistic that an announcement of the official opening date of the new, second office

would be in a few weeks. The office will be prepared to assist any individual and will

generally focus on the communities north of Park Lane South. 

For more information, you can call Senator Addabbo at 718-738-1111.

 


